
WCM D 1240 ON YOUR DIAL CAMBRIDGE, MARYLAND 

January 6, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I am sorry to have delayed in answering your 
kind letter of November 24, 1947. 

The reports of reception mentioned in your 
letter are correct. 

Thank you for your letter. 

Yours very truly, 

A 

WALTER MURAWSKY 
Chief Engineer 


